
Middle School Ministries 

• Weekly Video Teaching: an online video will be released on Wednesdays July 8, 
July 22 and August 5. This teaching will be accompanied with a series of 
questions that you and your student can work through together on those 
nights. 

• Small Group Gatherings: These nights will be planned out (first one being June 
24, then July 15 and August 12) and it will be with their small groups (small 
groups will be less than 10, but the whole group at an event may be over 10). 
The goal is simply to get students together get to spend time together, have 
some snacks, ask questions, get to know each other through the summer. 
(AWESOME FUN HANG OUT STUFF) 

  

*times for this will depend on each group* 
  

• Bonfire/Family Fun Nights (Middle Schoolified): twice this summer (July 1 and 
July 29) we will be meeting as a group from 5:30-7pm on those Wednesday’s 
at the Student building for a Bonfire and then sending your way different 
activities, care packages, fun ideas to equip you to have an experience with your 
student that is both fun and engaging as they go through the summer as a 
middle schooler. We will provide these resources to you so that you can have 
the best experience with your student both of those nights. 

• Bible Brunch: Each Saturday we will gather (excluding July 4) and will be diving 
through a bible study from 10:30-11:30. Through June 20 this will be over 
Zoom (ONLINE) and we will be moving to IN PERSON MEETINGS starting 
June 27th from 10:30 AM- 12pm 

 

Click here for more information about our middle school ministies. 
 

https://cherryhillsfamily.org/kids-and-students/middle-school

